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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Thursday, January 26, 2023 2:00 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Beth Erwin
Subject: CMO Blast:  2022 Annual Education and Flu Vaccination Reminder

Importance: High

Please be sure you have completed your 2022 Annual Education and have received your flu shot.  Missing these two 
items may put your privileges at risk. 
 
2022 Annual Education - REQUIRED by 12/15/22  
  
The Upstate 2022 Annual Education for credentialed Medical Staff is available online 
at https://www.upstate.edu/medstaff/forms/annual_education.php.  The updated syllabus and post-test are both 
housed on this site; a score of 80% or greater is required to pass.  If you have questions about the education content, 
would like to leave feedback, or need your test reset to try a second time, please call 315-464-5733 or email us 
at medstaff@upstate.edu.    
   
2022 flu vaccination - REQUIRED by 12/01/22  
 
Proof of vaccination must be provided to Employee/Student Health.     
To submit your information, you may upload it to the Employee/Student Health Portal 
at: https://eshportal.upstate.edu/.   
If you have not yet been vaccinated for flu in 2022:   

 You may receive a seasonal flu vaccine at Employee Health at either campus if you have an Upstate Badge 
ID.  Appointments can be made through Employee/Student Health portal.   

 You may also choose to get a flu shot at the Outpatient Pharmacy.   
Please check with Employee Student Health (ESHealth@Upstate.edu) regarding your vaccine information if you believe 
that they should already have received it.  
 
Please stay out of trouble!  Make sure you have these two items complete! 
 
Best, 
Amy 
 
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 


